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P U B L I C  S E R V I C E  A N N O U N C E M E N T  

December 10, 2015  

 

The City Department of Public Service will be constructing drainage improvements along the 

south bound lane of West Street between Hartwick Drive and Ravine Parkway beginning 7:00 

a.m. on Monday, December 14
th

 and continuing through the week during the hours between 

7:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.  Although one-lane traffic will be maintained, there will be occasional, 

brief traffic interruptions.  As such, commuters are encouraged to use alternate routes to access 

the colleges during this time. 

For questions, please call the City Engineering Department at 607-432-6465. 


